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    EXHIBIT C 

                             CENTRAL ARIZONA GOVERNMENTS 

 
Thank you for attending our public meeting!  May we have a few minutes of your time? 

 

Title VI of the 1964 Civil Rights Act, as amended, 

42 USC 2000d, and U.S. DOT regulations provide 

that “no person in the U.S. shall, on the grounds 

of race, color, and/or national origin, be 

excluded from participation in, be denied the 

benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination 

under any program or activity receiving 

Federal financial assistance.” 

 

Title VI Authorities: 

• Federal-Aid Highway Act of 1973 

• Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 

• Americans with Disability Act of 1975 

• Uniform Relocation Act of 1970 

• Executive Orders 12898 and 13166 

 

The CAG Transportation Department’s goal is to 

ensure that every effort will be made to prevent 

discrimination through the impact of its 

programs, policies, and activities. 

 

CAG will also take reasonable steps to provide 

meaningful access to services and activities for 

persons with limited English proficiency. 

 

By completing this survey, CAG will be able to 

determine who attends our public meetings and 

how we can improve participation.  The survey 

will also help CAG fulfill Federal reporting 

requirements. 

 

Self-Identification Survey 

Completing this survey is voluntary.  If you choose to respond, please mark all that apply. 

RACE: ETHNICITY: 
 

 White 
 

 Black/African American 
 

 American Indian 
 

 Asian 
 

 Native Hawaiian (Pacific) 
 

 Other 
 

 Two or more races 

 

 Hispanic/Latino 
 

 Non-Hispanic/Latino 

OTHER INFORMATION: 

GENDER: 
 

AGE: 
 

DISABLED: 
 

*LEP: 

 Male 
 

 1-20 
 

 YES 
 

 YES 

 Female 
 

 21-39 
 

 YES 
 

 YES 

 
 

 40-64 

 
 

 65+ 

 *Limited English Proficient 

 

 

Thank you again for participating in our survey.  Please leave your survey with CAG staff.  If you have 

questions, please call (480) 474-9300, or email at tashbaugh@cagaz.org  
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